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“It truly is a great day to welcome The Presidents Cup to the Carolinas. The tournament will have a significant 
economic impact on the Carolinas and will be yet another opportunity to show the world why North and South 
Carolina are not only top tourist and golf destinations—they are also great places to raise a family and grow a 
business. We would like to thank The Presidents Cup for choosing to call the Carolinas home in 2021.”
 
 
 
“It truly is a great day in South Carolina, to welcome the IRONMAN 70.3 triathlon event to the Lowcountry. Over five years 
this event will have a $50 million economic impact on our state and will introduce thousands of new people to one of the top 
tourist destinations, not only in the country, but in the world. We would like to join Hilton Head Island and Bluffton in 
welcoming these triathletes and their families to South Carolina.”
 
GOVERNOR NIKKI HALEY: “It truly is a great day in South Carolina when we can welcome the Super Bowl of bass 
fishing, the 2015 Bassmaster Classic, to our state. We couldn't be prouder to see our Department of Parks Recreation 
and Tourism, VisitGreenvilleSC, VisitAnderson, the City of Greenville, Greenville County and Anderson County team 
up to bring this world class sporting event to the Upstate. The Bassmaster Classic will be another opportunity to 
showcase our state to millions of people across the country, and remind them why South Carolina is not only one of 
the world's top tourist destinations - it's also a great place to raise a family and grow a business."
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